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TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:

Dr. Richard Hughes, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
RFP for Vending

This is a decision paper
ISSUE:

We have been utilizing an old RFP for vended snack and beverage products for the past few years realizing that legislation was forthcoming that would alter specifications.

FACTS:

The current bid for vended products has expired and needs to be renewed.   Following board approval of vending and ala carte guidelines, a new RFP needed to be issued and awarded.

DISCUSSION:
The segment of Hardin County Schools’ Wellness Policy that addresses vending and ala carte food items was approved at the May, 2005 Board Meeting. After waiting for any additional changes from the State Board of Education,  the decision was made to move forward with the vending RFP.  



Schools were surveyed to determine current vending practices and machines in place.  Estimates were also requested for vending needs in light of new state and local vending requirements.



RFPs for vending from other districts were reviewed and an RFP for HCS was developed and advertised.  The RFPs will be opened on December 13, 2005 and will go into effect on January 1, 2006.  Several options were given vendors.  They may present the RFP for beverages and healthy snacks separately or they may, even with companies working jointly, present one RFP to cover all vending.  An evaluation instrument that will be used in awarding the contract was made available to companies as part of the RFP.

CONCLUSION:
A committee will evaluate the RFPs on December 13 and present to the board the best evaluated  RFP for board consideration.

MOTION:
I move that the board approve the proposal from Coca-Cola for beverage vending and the proposal from Williams Food Service for snack vending.

The Coca-Cola proposal only included beverages.  The percentage commission to the district for sales was 25% in addition to 5% of overall gross to be used for discretionary items such as scoreboards.

Williams Food Service proposal included mostly snack items.  The beverages (water and juice) that they included would only have a 10% commission.  They had an array of snack items that met the nutritional guideline specifications.  The commission on those snacks will be 10%.   If given the opportunity, they are willing to provide and service snack machines only.
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